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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 3:13 PM
To: 'cci430@yahoo.com'
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 330 9th Street East - VB fee

Hello Mr. Conley, 
 
You attended a Legislative Hearing on Feb. 4, 2020 and at that time the hearing officer stated that if permits are 
closed/finaled at the end of February, she will reduce the vacant building fee.  However, as of today, March 5th, the 5 
permits are still active. Therefore, Ms. Moermond will recommend approval of the assessment. 
 
If you wish to contest further, you may attend the Public Hearing on March 18, 2020 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council 
Chambers. 
 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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